

     R E C Y C L I N G   C O M M I T T E E 



      SECOND  DRAFT



Minutes Meeting 24 February 2011

Present:  John Kane, Patt Salve Bothel, Peter Frye, David Ernst, William Marshall.  Robert Malley   Absent:  Mary Brock, Jamie Garvin.
1)  The meeting was called to order by Chair John Kane at 7:00 p.m. in the conference room at the Public Works Bldg.  

2)  The Minutes of the Committee meeting of 2 December 2010 were approved as presented.  The Minutes of the meeting of  24 January 2011 were approved as presented.   

It was agreed that Kane will be responsible for forwarding the agenda for  meetings to appropriate persons at Town Hall, and Marshall will be responsible for forwarding approved Minutes.

3)  There was no public comment.

4)  Recycling Center Update and Rates to be provided later.

5)  The ecoMaine visit of the Ctee is scheduled at ecoMaine

on Blueberry Road at  1:00 PM on Thursday 23 March.
(See ecoMaine tour information provided.)

6)  Member updates and plans:

After some discussion it was agreed that:

Garvin will provide transfer station support
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Bothel will provide information on composting and on CETV,


including the worm bin video.

Marshall will work on condo recycling and school recycling      

         issues.

Ernst will work on outreach initiatives.

Frye will work on citizen recycle awareness.

Brock will work on condo recycling
Kane will prepare Cape Courier articles, work on condo 


recycling and provide Ctee support.

7)  No power hour has been held but Kane is involved in  

        arrangements to hold one.

8)  Kane presented a page, Cape Courier Articles for 

        Recycle Ctee Member to Consider for action.  (Attached)

9)  After some discussion Marshall moved, seconded by Bothel, 

         that the time for the next meeting of this Ctee be moved 

         to 7 April same time and place.  This motion was voted 

         and passed.   It was agreed that at the 7 April meeting the

         Ctee would vote on the establishment of a regular meeting 

date.

10) It was agreed that the Ctee’s 2011 Work Plan would be 

         prepared by Kane and sent to the members of the Ctee

         for comments and suggestions, after which Kane will 


prepare the final document and forward to appropriate 

         persons at Town Hall.

11) It was moved by Kane, seconded by Bothel, that the Ctee 
          sponsor a Backyard Composting effort/program.


 The motion was voted and passed.

12) The Rules for Public Participation in meetings of this Ctee 

          were accepted as presented.  (See attached.)
























3
Malley presented the Maine Resource Recovery Association Campaign Participation packet for 2011.  The Ctee voted to participate in the program upon a suggestion from Bob that Town funds could be used to subsidize the cost of the bins.  Bins could be offered for sale for $ 25 and the countertop container for $ 5.  A notice could be placed in the Cape Courier and orders placed through the Public Works Office.
It was suggested by Bothel to check and see if the CEHS Environmental Club is going to offer the bins for sale as they did last year.  Bob will check and report.

The meeting was adjourned by the Chair at 9:10 PM.
Respectfully submitted, 

W. H. Marshall 

Attachments 2
